
From: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
To: "Lucas Middleton"
Cc: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; atrujillo@concho.com
Subject: RE: Request for closure of Loco Hills 33 #6 SWD 2RP-2844
Date: Friday, November 20, 2015 8:49:00 AM
Attachments: image001.png

RE: COG * Loco Hills 33 #6 SWD * 30-015-39478 * 2RP-2844
 
Lucas,
 
This closure request for the above referenced release is denied.  The agreed upon excavation
 depths were 1 foot in the area northwest of the battery, and 3 feet on the east side.  The 3”
 scrape that was performed instead is an unacceptable remediation. 
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to
 adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground
 water, surface water, human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does
 not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local
 laws and/or regulations.
 
If you have any questions or concerns, and for notification, please contact me.
 
Heather Patterson
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD District II
Office (575)748-1283 ext.101
Cell (575)703-0228
 
From: Lucas Middleton [mailto:lucas.middleton@soudermiller.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 17, 2015 11:40 AM
To: Patterson, Heather, EMNRD
Cc: Jones, Kellie, EMNRD
Subject: Request for closure of Loco Hills 33 #6 SWD 2RP-2844
 
Dear Ms. Patterson.
Souder, Miller and Associates is requesting closure on behalf COG for Loco Hills 33 #6 SWD (API- 30-
015-39478) 2RP-2844.
 
If you have any question feel free to contact me my phone or email.
 
 
Lucas Middleton
Souder, Miller and Associates
Staff Scientist
575-689-5351
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